Regular Zoning Board Meeting Valier Civic Center June 8, 2022

Board Members present: Josh Clifford, Dave Widhalm, and Jon Paddock

Town staff present: Stephanie Sullivan, Clerk

Minutes: taken by Stephanie Sullivan

Chairman Dave Widhalm brought the meeting to order at 7:05p.m.

Application for permission to build for Dean Christiaens was reviewed. Dean Christiaens, 223 Illinois Ave. would like to move his shed to a different location on his property. Chairman Widhalm called for a motion to approve on the application for permission to build. Josh Clifford moved to recommend approval of the application for permission to build. John Paddock second. Motion carried unanimously

Chairman Dave Widhalm adjourned the meeting at 7:06 p.m.

Stephanie Sullican Stephanie Sullivan Clerk/Treasurer